

Promoting choice and value for all customers

Direct Dial: 020 7 901 7050 Email: robert.hull@ofgem.gov.uk

26 June 2006

Dear Colleague,

## Transmission Arrangements for Distributed Generation ("TADG") Working Group: Date of first meeting

Ofgem has recently published an invitation and draft terms of reference for the Transmission Arrangements for Distributed Generation ("TADG") working group<sup>1</sup>. That letter set out the purpose of the working group, sought applications from industry members wishing to be involved and proposed that the first meeting of the TADG working group be held on 12 July 2006 at Ofgem's London offices.

A number of respondents to the invitation have indicated that that are unable to attend on this date due to a clash with an ENA-sponsored workshop on Distribution Structure of Charges. It is currently therefore our intention to change the meeting of the TADG working group to Friday 14 July, to enable interested parties to attend both meetings.

If you are interested in attending the TADG working group, please contact Cheryl Mundie (<a href="mailto:cheryl.mundie@ofgem.gov.uk">cheryl.mundie@ofgem.gov.uk</a>, 0141 331 6003) by 30 June, and also indicate whether you are able to attend on 14 July. Attendance is limited to one person per relevant industry party.

Yours sincerely,

Robert Hull

**Director of Transmission** 

am And

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Transmission Arrangements for Distributed Generation ("TADG") Working Group – Invitation and draft terms of reference – 21 June 2006, Ofgem #102/06

